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First name: Steve

Last name: Piper-Maurer

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Please ALLOW ski terrain expansion

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Please allow a special-use permit (SUP) from the U.S. Forest Service, as requested by Lutsen Mountains

Corporation. I feel that if granted, with forest service oversight, the SUP (up to) for the 495 acres would definitely

enhance the safety of skiers by creating more varied separated terrain/ skiing for all users of the forest area.

This has already been successfully accomplished by western states with the approval of the majority of the

public. 

 

 

Thank you,

Steve Piper-Maurer

218 349 1289

 


